
PRESS RELEASE 

April 17, 2023 

 

The following action was taken at Monday night’s school board meeting: 

 Approval of Health Life Safety amendments for Washington, Nuttall, 
and RHS 

 Approval of renewal of contact with Opaa Food Management 
 Approval of revised Intergovernmental Agreement with Twin Rivers 
 Approved consideration of project services agreement with 

Farnsworth for design work on RHS cafeteria roof 
 Approved consideration of project services agreement with 

Farnsworth for design work on proposed RHS FCS classroom 
renovation 

 Approval of the following new positions for the 23-24 school year: 
NMS Health Teacher, WES Special Education Teacher, and Director of 
Instructional and Student Services 

 Approval of adding a competitive cheerleading squad, splitting 
cheerleading season into fall and winter seasons, and seeking 
additional opportunities for RHS female wrestlers 

PERSONNEL: 

Employments: 
 Jessica Steele – NMS Cheerleading Sponsor 

Resignations: 
 Linda Garrett – RHS English Teacher 

 
 

The next regular School Board Meeting will be Monday, May 15, 2023 at 
5:30pm at Central Office. 


